
 

City of Clay 
P.O. Box 345 

Clay, Al 35048-0345 

 
PRE-COUNCIL MINUTES 

April 24th, 2018 
 

The City Council of the City of Clay, Alabama held a Pre-Council meeting on Tuesday, April  

24th, 2018, at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers at City Hall with Mayor Webster presiding and 

City Manager Ronnie Dixon serving as recorder. 

  

Mayor Webster called the meeting to order. 

 

Council members present were: Councilor Don Baker, Councilor Becky Johnson, Councilor Bo 

Johnson, Councilor Ben Thackerson, Mayor Webster  

 

Absent:   Councilor Dennis Locke 

 

The council discussed the agenda.  Council also discussed the April 24th Library board meeting.  

The new library is five days ahead and approximately $20,000 below budget.  Should be 

complete by 5/18 and start moving the books and media to the new location last week of May.  

Ribbon cutting will coincide with the Summer Reading Kickoff on June 2nd @ 2:00 pm.  Mayor 

Webster announced the graduation for CCHS is on May 24th @ 2:00pm, Senior Recognition day is 

April 30th at 6:00pm. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Ronnie Dixon 

City Manager 


